
Dear Grads,

Welcome to the start of the Fall 2023 semester! We are writing to inform you that we
have been working with the Transportation Office for new shuttles routes and there are
two new routes they we worked on together that they would like to announce! We heard
your concerns about lack of nighttime transportation around the Hampden area and
north of Homewood campus so this is the focus of the new routes. Please see the
attached images of the new routes and see the announcement below. These new
routes are also reflected in the Transloc App.

Updated Homewood fall shuttle schedules have been released, with changes including
an additional stop on the Mt. Washington and Remington routes. Additionally, two new
evening routes, the Giant route and the Avenue route are being introduced.

Details and information can be found on the Shuttle Services page of the Transportation
Services website, or you can email shuttles@jhu.edu for more information. Updated
schedules are currently effective.

Giant Route: Copy of giant.pdf
Avenue Route: Copy of Avenue.pdf

Please reach out to shuttles@jhu.edu with any questions!

Sincerely,

The GRO Co-Chairs

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12iCQbBTHuhL6rqwKx8ifkw2TfPl-_-F-/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tDuyD270FXfR_Ui_i0zhHz6feDUtbHF8/view?usp=sharing
https://jhfre.jhu.edu/ts/transportation/shuttle-services

